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April 17, 2015 
 
News Release:  
 
Unarco is proud to announce the addition of Griffith Miller to our Distributor Sales Team. 
Effective April 13th Griff assumed all distributor sales responsibilities for the Southeast  
Sales Region.  
 
Griff’s prior industry experience will serve as true resource to our dealer and integrator 
partners while strengthening our partner relationships through our consultative sales 
approach and productivity tools such as our Rack Engine design tool.  
 
Please join me in welcoming Griff to the Unarco Sales Team.  
 
 
Brian Boals –Unarco, Director of Distributor Sales   
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